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GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE  

Yesterday the Government published their first set of guidance for school opening in September. The staff, 
governors and I are currently devising a plan that adheres to the guidelines with the support of the Diocese and 
Northumberland County Council. The link for the updated parent guidance for schools and Early years is below. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-
schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 

 

As soon as we are able, we will communicate our risk assessment and plan for fully opening in September with you, 
however the finer details may still be under review through the summer holiday as further guidance is expected in 
August. Please ensure that you check your emails regularly throughout the summer holiday, to avoid missing 
important communication about school routines.  

 

Although we expect to open to all children from September, certain aspects of the school day and our extra-
curricular provision may be different to usual. Our top priority as always is the safety of pupils and staff and ensuring 
that we are strictly following the guidelines to limit the risk of a Covid-19 outbreak in school.  

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

In order for us to plan and prepare for the new school year we need to get an idea of which children will require a 
space at Breakfast Club from September.  
 
If you would like your child/ren to attend, please could you respond to the email sent by Sarah Dodd yesterday and 
fill out the table putting a X in the days that you would like a space at Breakfast Club.  
 
Moving forward, we will require one week’s notice if you wish for your child/ren to attend on any additional days. 
Likewise, if you know your child will not be attending on their normal days we will need to be notified, one week in 
advance, to ensure that we are staffing Breakfast Club appropriately.   
 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak


HOME LEARNING 

We would like to share some of the amazing things that children are doing at home. Lily and Lewis have been 

enjoying doing some ‘#DrawWithRob’ pictures. 

Leah told us “You follow a video on YouTube. It is easy for children to do by themselves and the pictures look really 

good at the end.” Thank you to Leah, Lily and Lewis for sharing this with us. 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bhyCxVPb1qU 

 

    

 

EYFS FUN 

 

                    

 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 10th July:   Year 4 fun and celebration day 
Friday 17th July:   Break up for Summer holidays 
Tuesday 1st September:  Autumn term starts 
 
 
Wishing you all the best for a lovely weekend 
 
 
Jude Long 
Headteacher 
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